
APCM Report 
October 2020 to April 2021
Children’s and Family Work 
Overview
Over the last seven months we have continued with our online presence, bringing back weekly TJC Zoom sessions, which have been well attended.
We also started and had to stop due to lockdown our “Down to Earth” Sessions which are sessions for all ages, outdoors enjoying God’s creation together and learning together.
Over the last month I have been contacting Leaders and helpers of TJC and asking if they wish to return to serving in TJC. Sadly, we have had quite a large number of leaders and helpers step down, but I appreciate and understand all their reasons. So could I formally say a big thank you to all those that have served within TJC. It has been very much appreciated.
So we have a small team of leaders and helpers for TJC who are returning and I want to thank them also for their continued willingness to serve in this way. 
We do urgently need more people to join the team please consider if you could serve one Sunday month in this way.
So looking forward: 
· A limited TJC starts back on 25th April
· Down to Earth starts back on 18th April
· We are hoping to do some sort of social for the children during the Summer months so Parents please keep an eye open for this.
· Monthly Family Services continue until the end of the Summer Holidays 
· We will continue some sort of online presence for those unable to attend TJC.


Prayer Points
· For the children of our church and wider community as they readjust as the restrictions are lifted
· For the leaders and helpers of TJC, thank you to them all, and we pray for all, past and present and could you be one in the future. Don’t think that’s someone else’s role, but ask God is that where he wants you?
· Smarties, Our parent and Toddler group as Rachael and tea restart it
· Down to Earth – For its continued running and success. 
